
Florida Power & Light Company, 215 S. Monroe St., Suite 810, Tallahassee, FL32301 
Bryan S. Anderson 
Managing Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 304-5253 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 

August 23, 2010 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 
Ms. Ann Cole 
Division ofthe Commission Clerk and 
Administrative Services 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Betty Easley Conference Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 


Re: 	 Docket No. 100OO9-EI; Notice to Parties of Withdrawal of Sf. Lucie Unit 1 EPU 
License Amendment Request 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Florida Public Service Commission and 
the parties to the above-referenced proceeding that FPL has withdrawn its Sf. Lucie Unit 
1 Extended Power Uprate ("EPU") License Amendment Request ("LAR") that was filed 
with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ("NRC"), and is preparing to re-file the 
LAR to address requests for information made by the NRC staff. The NRC has 
acknowledged FPL's request to withdraw the LAR. FPL met with the NRC on August 
18,2010 to discuss the additional technical information requested for the St. Lucie Unit 1 
LAR. FPL intends to revise the LAR to include the additional information in order to 
enable the NRC staff to accept the LAR and complete its detailed review. FPL expects to 
resubmit the revised LAR as soon as practicable. Please call me if you have any 
questions. 
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